
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 1, 1996 

 

Mr. Robert Bouck 

6124 Knollwood Drive 

Falls Church, Virginia 22041 

 

Dear Mr. Bouck: 

 

I am writing to thank you for coming to our offices yesterday. All of the staff members who talked 

with you agreed that your remarks were very helpful.  

 

We especially appreciated your observations about liaison with other agencies, your own experiences 

at the Secret Service, and your recollections of the events surrounding the assassination. 

 

It was a pleasure to meet you. If after reflecting on our conversation you feel that you might 

remember additional details, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 


